
Red Squirrel Class  

Castles and Dragons Project 

 

Thank you to all parents and Red Squirrels for sharing their fantastic projects 

during our project afternoon at the end of last term. It was so wonderful to see 

and hear just how much you had all learnt about Africa. 

 

Because of the success of our last topic afternoon, I would love it if children 

could complete a project this term about our new topic “Castles and Dragons.” 

This is an exciting opportunity for your child to show off their knowledge of our 

topic in any way that they would like! 

 

The project at home could focus on: 

• The history of Castles: When were they built, who designed them, who 

lived in them etc. 

• Stories about Dragons 

• A study of a particular Castle in the UK. 

 Or anything else you can think of! 

 

The project can be presented in a number of different ways. Examples include: 

• Art Work 

• A Model 

• A quiz 

• Diagrams and information 

• Written work 

• A powerpoint 

Be creative! 

 

Can the projects please be completed by Monday 7th April, as we would 

like to invite all parents in to see them on our “project afternoon.” Date 

TBC. 

 

Any computer generated work can be emailed across to 

admin@clive.shropshire.sch.uk (please send this a week before the due date, 

so that it can be processed and checked.) Memory sticks cannot be brought 

into school. 

 

I’m looking forward to seeing them already! 

 

Thanks,  

Miss Anderson 

mailto:admin@clive.shropshire.sch.uk

